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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Due to the fact that the current strain of COVID (known as omicron) is no where near as severe as the initial
versions, people are recovering with a high T Cell count and a very strong immune defence against this and any
following mutations. This is recognised even by Bill Gates, who publically stated the he was “SAD” that this
strain was a vaccine in itself and left people healthier than with his or any other vaccines.

Other countries in the world have recognised this fact and altered laws accordingly. ie taking out mandates and
passports as a requirement of daily life. Australia needs to listen to world renowned doctors such as Robert
Malone and Peter McCullough and set laws for the future based in medical truth and accurate scientific
research.

Here in Australia we have many scientists and doctors who are recognised as specialists in their field all over
the world.

As we move into the future we need to use our own research and fund such doctors into coming up with tailor
made plans to address the problems of our own country. We do not need to be part of a rapidly thrown together
set of guidelines which take away our rights and freedoms and leave us open to all manner of medical
malpractice if there should be another pandemic.

The way in which the current pandemic was handled was nothing short of ludicrous, with laws changing daily
and health ministers and members of parliament changing their rules and regulations with little to no basis in
scientific research or fact.if there is to be a plan to deal with issues in the future, it needs to be designed
specifically to address issues relating to our country (Australia).

As an Australian citizen, I wish to make it clear that as an individual I will not recognise a plan put together
under the banner of the WHO as their management of the current COVID Cerisis has been nothing short of
abysmal.

Go back to proper science conducted by specialists outside the sphere of the pharmaceutical industry, who are
genuine doctors and scientists with no preset agenda and no interest in making money from the misery of
others.

Yours faithfully

Rachel Bonney
Retired School Teacher
Western Australia
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